
 

AUGUST 

Tuesday 17th 

¶ 13 Year Old 

Immunisations  

SEPTEMBER 

Thursday 2nd  

¶ NO CANTEEN 

 

Warragul & District Specialist School Newsletter  
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CANTEEN IS ON 

THIS THURSDAY! 

Order forms will be sent 

home tomorrow  

55 Burke Street (PO BOX 959) WARRAGUL VIC 3820  
PH  

Please note - the 
Canteen can no 

longer accept notes 
$20 and above due 

to change issues.   

Welcome back to term 3.  

It was great to see everyone returning to school yesterday. 

Despite the cold weather, students lingered around the bus drop 

off area greeting their friends and the staff. It was wonderful to 

hear students share their holiday news, enquire how a friend was, 

or just seeing them smiling at each other!  It was also great to see 

school programs go straight into full swing with everyone eagerly 

participating at a high level.  

Third term is traditionally a cold and wet term. That being the 

case, we encourage families to make sure your child is rugged up 

and wearing suitable shoes or boots. Staff will assist students to be 

prepared for the cold weather at school especially when going 

outside.  

With the cold weather we also get the normal colds and sniffles. In 

this COVID19 world, students who show signs of sniffles and colds 

are required to stay home. Please support our school community 

by keeping your child at home or collecting your child from school 

if they develop these symptoms.  

Over the school holidays we had a number of building and 

grounds projects happening. Students were delighted to return to 

school to see a new height adjustable basketball hoop installed 

on the oval. We are certain this new piece of equipment will get 

lots of use into the future. The junior school fencing 

replacement project was also progressed with only a 

few minor adjustments still to go before it is finished.  

Have a great term!  
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Toni and Colleen treated Room 15 and some other lucky students to an end of term 

celebration - fishing at Blue Rock Dam!  It was a wonderful day, they were blessed with 

beautiful weather and everyone had such a great time!  If you are looking for 

somewhere local to visit on the weekend, Blue Rock is a great option!  


